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25.01.2022	

Dear	Parents		

Year	group	closure	–	Year	5	

We	have	been	advised	by	Public	Health	England	that	there	have	been	a	number	of	confirmed	cases	of	COVID-19	
within	year	5.	In	order	to	try	and	stop	the	further	spread	of	the	virus	across	the	school	we	will	be	closing	year	5	for	
the	rest	of	this	week	in	the	hope	that	we	can	reopen	this	bubble	on	Monday	31st	January.	
	
Chesterfield	Primary	School	remains	open	and	all	other	year	groups	should	continue	to	attend	as	normal	if	they	
remain	well.		
	
Home	learning	will	be	shared	with	you	using	Seesaw.	The	children	will	need	to	login	on	their	Chromebooks	to	
access	the	learning.		
	
If	you	need	any	support	please	email	the	class	teachers	on	the	following	email	addresses:	
	
argentina@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
brazil@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
peru@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
	
Please	support	us	by	testing	your	children	daily	for	7	days	with	Lateral	Flow	Tests	to	help	catch	any	cases	early.	You	
can	order	tests	here:	https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateralflow-tests	or	pick	them	up	from	
pharmacies.			

Please	Let	us	know	id	your	child	test	positive	by	emailing	the	school	office	on	office@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	or	
calling	on	01992760678.			
	
If	your	child	has	Covid	symptoms,	but	has	not	had	a	positive	Lateral	Flow	test,	please	book	a	PCR	test	via	gov.uk.	

Collecting	siblings	–	As	long	as	your	child	tests	negative	on	a	daily	Lateral	Flow	tests,	it	is	fine	to	bring	them	with	you	
to	drop	off	or	collect	siblings.	However,	if	the	have	Covid	symptoms	or	they	have	tested	positive,	they	should	be	kept	
safely	at	home.	

We	are	hoping	by	taking	these	measures	we	will	reduce	the	spread	of	Covid	in	our	school	and	community	and	we	
will	be	able	to	welcome	your	child	back	to	school	soon.		

Kind	Regards,	

	

Zoe	Hussain	and	Kelly	Gradwell	
 


